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May 2024 

Stuart Highway - Lambrick Avenue to Temple Terrace  
Darwin Urban Asphalt Program   
 

Dear Stakeholder 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics (DIPL) is undertaking night works to re-
asphalt the Stuart Highway Darwin-bound lanes between Lambrick Avenue and Temple Terrace. 

To reduce disruption for road users, work will occur from 8pm to 6am. No works will take place 
on Friday nights.  

Works will take place from:  

• Monday 20 May to Monday 17 June.   

Road users are advised to follow all traffic management and signage in the area. 

For more information DIPL Project Manager Wayne Oliver on 8946 5047 or email 
wayne.oliver@nt.gov.au.   
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